In This Issue

Webmail users click here

- · Maypole Celebration
- · Fitness Center/finals week
- · LAS faculty candidate on campus
- · There's still time to enroll in summer classes!
- · Faculty / Staff sought for Midnight Breakfast
- · M.F.A. Thesis Exhibition: Eric Mirabito
- · Thank You, Dr. Bentz
- · Library extended hours for exams & graduation week
- · Resident Director (Graduate, 10-month position)
- · Meet candidates for diversity position
- · Need a publication designed/printed?
- · BRAND AID: Relieving Pain, Providing Innovation
- · Due date for Herrick Library items
- · New U.S. Postal Rates
- · Only seniors required to return mailbox keys
- · Students staying over the summer -- Mailbox keys
- · Diversity Leadership Program; Win scholarships

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	WEDNESDAY
8:20 Open lecture by faculty candidate Classes End (after last class meeting) Summer School Registration	12:00 Maypole CelebratationSummer School Registration	Final Exams beginSummer School Registration

Maypole Celebration

Welcome spring to our campus! The Maypole celebration is back for the first time in four years. Come have lunch and dance around the Maypole on the lawn beside Perlman Hall. A vegetarian lunch will be available for \$3. All are welcome!

Date: Tuesday, May 1, 2007 Time: 12:00-1 p.m. (noon hour)

Event is free and open to the public. Event is for students, faculty, staff.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Fitness Center/finals week

Fitness Center hours change:

Wed 5/2/07-Fri 5/11/07 11:30 a.m.-2 p.m. & 4 p.m.-7 p.m. Except, Sat/Sun Noon-5 p.m.

back to top Send Email Reminder

LAS faculty candidate on campus

The Division of Education will have on campus all day today a candidate for a faculty position. The candidate will teach a class at 8:20 a.m. in Myers 335 and will be available for individual meetings from 11:20 a.m.-12:15 p.m. in Myers 340.

back to top Send Email Reminder

There's still time to enroll in summer classes!

It's not too late to register for summer classes. An updated course list, with newly added courses as well as information about course cancellations, is attached.

For the most up-to-date course information please access the Summer 2007 schedule in Banner.

If you have general questions about Summer School and/or non-art summer courses please contact us at 607.871.2612. If you have questions about summer art courses please call the School of Art & Design at 607.871.2412.

Link: BannerWeb

Attachment: Updated Summer Course List

back to top Send Email Reminder

Faculty / Staff sought for Midnight Breakfast

Each semester, AU faculty and staff serve food to weary-eyed students at the Midnight Breakfast. This year's event is Tuesday, May 1 from 10:30 p.m. until 12:01 a.m. in Ade Dining Hall (with volunteers showing up at 10:10 p.m.).

SAB is looking for 15 volunteers to help serve egss, bacon, swipe meal cards, and more. E-mail Ashley Sheriff at **AES12@alfred.edu** to volunteer.

back to top Send Email Reminder

M.F.A. Thesis Exhibition: Eric Mirabito

M.F.A. ceramics candidate Eric Mirabito's thesis exhibition will be on display Saturday, April 28-Tuesday, May 1, at the Schein-Joseph International Museum of Ceramic Art, located on the top floor of Binns-Merrill Hall. The Museum will be open:

Saturday, April 28- 7-9 p.m. Opening Reception

Sunday, April 29 - Noon-3 p.m.

Monday, April 30 - 11 a.m.-3 p.m.

Tuesday, May 1- 11 a.m.-3 p.m.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Thank You, Dr. Bentz

On Monday, 30 April, at 1:10 p.m., Dr. Bentz will put down the chalk for the last time. We would like to fill the hallway (2nd floor Myers) with students who have had the pleasure of working with or

learning from Dr. Bentz. Please come to 2nd floor Myers at 1:10 p.m. to thank him for his years of dedication in and out of the classroom.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Library extended hours for exams & graduation week

See link for Herrick and Scholes library hours Attachment: Extended_Hours_for_Exams.doc

back to top Send Email Reminder

Resident Director (Graduate, 10-month position)

Criteria: Any major may apply, must have the ability to demonstrate leadership at the undergraduate level. Candidates must have applied or be in the process of applying for acceptance into one of Alfred University's graduate programs to begin study Summer/Fall 2007.

Position Duties: Live-in supervisory responsibilities for an undergraduate staff of 3-8, and a residence hall living area of 80-125, in addition to participation in an on-call duty rotation, supervision of area's programming progress for resident assistant staff, and service as an administrative hearing officer for alleged first-level violations of the University's Code of Conduct.

Attendance at weekly departmental staff meetings, and other duties as assigned. Opportunities exist for internships in other AU Student Affairs departments and summer employment.

Remuneration includes: on-campus apartment, meal plan when University is in session, stipend of \$3,000, and a partial graduate tuition waiver.

To Apply: Submit cover letter, resume and list of three current references (one from a current supervisor or colleague) to Brenda I. Porter, Director of Residence Life, Alfred University, One Saxon Drive, Alfred, NY 14802, or via e-mail: **porterbi@alfred.edu**. Several positions are available and the search will continue until they have been filled, however applications received by May 11, 2007, will be given first consideration. EOE

About Alfred University: Alfred University is located in the foothills of Western New York's Allegheny Mountains in a town ranked one of the five most artistic places in the state of New York. Alfred University consists of a mix of public and private colleges that include the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences, the College of Business, the Inamori School of Engineering and the New York State College of Ceramics. Alfred is a residential campus, with the majority of its 2,400 students living in 23 residence halls. The student-faculty ratio is 12:1.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Meet candidates for diversity position

Join the Alfred community as we welcome four candidates for the coordinator of diversity programming position. All four candidates will be sharing a short presentation on their respective interview day. The presentations will begin at 12:15 p.m. in a room to be decided in the Powell Campus Center (exact room to be decided based on their technical needs).

Candidate Jack Skelton, Tuesday, May 1

Candidate Mechele Romanchock, Thursday, May 3

Candidate Faith Yacubian, Friday, May 4

Candidate Kimberly Roberts, Tuesday, May 8

Students, faculty, and staff are welcome to attend.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Need a publication designed/printed?

The Office of Communications offers design services to the campus community for major publications. If you or your office/department requires a major publication to be designed/printed, please send your request to:

http://forms.alfred.edu/c...

back to top Send Email Reminder

BRAND AID: Relieving Pain, Providing Innovation

Work created by the Branding + Corporate Identity class (ART 315)

Harder Hall Lobby (3rd floor) Monday, April 30 - Tuesday, May 1 Opening: Monday 5-7 p.m.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Due date for Herrick Library items

A reminder to students who have library materials checked out:

All Herrick Library material must be returned or renewed by 04/30/2007. The renewal date for library material will be 05/07/2007. Any material not returned will automatically be billed to your student account on 05/01/2007. Returning materials by this date will avoid replacement fees being added to your account. This type of billing is to ultimately prevent loss for the library.

Your cooperation would be greatly appreciated. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this policy please feel free to reply to **thedesk@alfred.edu**.

Good luck on your final exams!

back to top Send Email Reminder

New U.S. Postal Rates

New U.S. Postal rates go into effect May 14, 2007. See the attachment below for details of the new rates

Attachment: New Rates in effect May 14, 2007

back to top Send Email Reminder

Only seniors required to return mailbox keys

All graduatiling seniors who have a mailbox at the Powell Campus Center Mailroom are required to return their mailbox key to the mailroom by Friday, May 11, 2007 or they will be charged a non-refundable fee of \$10.

Only seniors are required to return their mailbox key to the mailroom at the end of the semester.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Students staying over the summer -- Mailbox keys

Any student staying over the summer who has a mailbox at the Powell Campus Center Mailroom must register with the Mailroom Clerk at the Mailroom by Friday, May 11, 2007 to continue to receive mail. Otherwise the box will be closed and mail will be forwarded to the home address.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Diversity Leadership Program; Win scholarships

Monster is sponsoring a series of Diversity Leadership Programs during the summer of 2007 at the following locations:

July 6-8:

San Francisco (Saint Mary's College) Los Angeles (Cal Poly Pomona University)

July 13-15:

Atlanta (Agnes Scott College) Chicago (Saint Xavier University)

July 20-22:

Tampa (Eckerd College) New York-I (Hofstra University)

July 27-29:

Philadelphia (Villanova)

Aug. 3-5:

Baltimore/D.C (Towson University)
Dallas (University of Texas at Arlington)

Aug. 10-12:

New York II (St. Johns University)

More than \$90,000 in scholarships were awarded during the 2006 programs.

Application deadline is May 25, 2007. Space is limited so early application is encouraged.

Link: Monster Diversity Leadership Program

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews